Karen Edwards

From: Michael Behrendt

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 4:26 PM

To: Kimberley Laris

Cc: Karen Edwards; Audrey Cline

Subject: RE: Piscataqua Road #228 subdivision Variance
Hi Kimberley,

| confirmed with both Karen and Audrey. My email is sufficient to serve as the denial under
zoning. So your next step is to apply for the variance. The ZBA will not set this aside on that
matter. So, you need only coordinate with Karen and Audrey about the process and necessary
materials.

Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham

8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us

From: Kimberley Laris [mailto:kimberley.laris@positiveassurance.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 3:34 PM

To: Michael Behrendt; Karen Edwards; Audrey Cline

Subject: RE: Piscataqua Road #228 subdivision Variance

Michael,
| hope you can help stop me from going in circles.

The Zoning Variance application says “STANDARD OF REVIEW: Prior to seeking a variance, the property owner must have
been DENIED a building permit by the Building Inspector or approval by the Planning Board.”

Please verify the Zoning Board will not set it aside without a communication from you?
Otherwise, the documentation is just about ready to go.

Kimberley

877.290.3158(p,f)/603.988.7485(c)
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